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June 13, 2021 

 

 

Greetings Friend of the Warren Concert Band. 

 

The Warren Concert Band is celebrating its 50th Anniversary season 

beginning with our concert on October 24, 2021.  We are planning a year full 

of special soloists, exciting music and great memories.  Our 50th Anniversary 

concert schedule is the following: 

• Sunday, October 24, 2021 

• Sunday, December 5, 2021 

• Sunday, March 6, 2022 

• Sunday, May 15, 2022 

• Sunday, June 26, 2022 at Orchestra Hall 

 

We are reaching out to all our friends to help us fund this celebration.  We are 

offering the following sponsorship and donor opportunities: 

• Season Sponsor - $5000.00 (1 sponsor) 

• Concert Sponsor - $2500.00 (4 total sponsors) 

• All Season Donor - $1000.00 

• All Season Donor - $500.00 

 

See the following page for the benefits at each sponsor and donor level plus a 

history of the band. 

 

Please consider supporting the Warren Concert Band as it celebrates its 50th 

Anniversary. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 
Robert S. Hoy 

President, Warren Concert Band 

rshoy@ieee.org 

586-709-8192 
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